
School	Board	Vacancy	
	
 Delta County School Board is looking to appoint a new Board 
member due to the recent resignation of Richard Hypio, Hotchkiss area 
(District IV) Representative.  The new appointee must reside in the 
District IV (Hotchkiss area) of the Delta County. The exact boundaries 
are on file with the Delta County Elections’ Office at the Courthouse (501 
Palmer).  If a potential candidate is unsure whether they live within the 
boundaries of District IV, they can go to the Elections Office and look at 
the map. 
 If a person living in the District IV (Hotchkiss area) is interested in 
being a candidate for the open School Board seat, they need to send a 
letter of interest to Caryn Gibson, Superintendent, at 145 W. 4th Street, 
Delta, by Tuesday, January 29th.  The School Board will hold a 
candidate panel interview at 9:00 a.m. on Tuesday, February 19th, 2019, 
for the candidates.  The School Board plans to appoint a new School 
Board member during the February School Board. 
	
	
	


